
Road Work Notice  

Date: 17/10/2022 

What Rehabilitation works  

Where Harbour View Road 

When 21-24th October (weather permitting) 

Traffic Impact 
ROAD CLOSED from 1pm 21st Friday – 5am Tuesday  

Open Tuesday then closed Tuesday night, open Wednesday  

Where we are working (approximate area) 

Please note: temporary traffic management will extend outside of the marked work areas 

What we are doing 

Auckland Transport and its contractor Ventia wish to notify you that we are undertaking road 

maintenance works in your area.  

This work is necessary to ensure the safety of traffic and other road users and to sustain the 

serviceability and appearance of the road. 



Traffic impacts  

Our aim is to carry out the works with 

minimum disruption for the Road Users. 

There will be a ROAD CLOSURE  in place for 

the duration of these works. 

Works are weather dependant. If bad weather 

delays the project, works will be programmed 

for the next available suitable day. 

If you do not have parking available on your 

property, please park your vehicle away from 

the works so that the work can be completed 

promptly and with minimal disturbance to 

residents and other road users.  

All work areas will be signposted for your 

safety. Please keep young children and 

animals well supervised and clear of any 

work area. 

We apologise for any inconvenience and 

appreciate your patience while we do this 

work.  

General impacts 

All works are subject to favour-

able weather and on-site con-

struction conditions.  

Our standard work hours are 

Monday to  

Friday between the hours of 

7am to 7pm.  

There will be increased noise, 

dust and vibration levels asso-

ciated with this work. We will 

do our best to minimise these.  

 

www.aucklandtransport.govt.nz  

Need more information? 

Contact the Ventia Team 

 Call Siva Govender, Project Manager 027 581 7775 or email Siva.Govender@Ventia.com 

 Email Laura Stokes, Stakeholder Manager, at Laura.Stokes@ventia.com                                      

or call/text 027 836 3760 (Mon-Fri 9am to 5pm) 

 Call Auckland Transport on 09 355 3553 (24/7) 

General impacts 

All works are subject to 

favourable weather and on-site 

construction conditions.  

Our standard work hours are 

Monday to Saturday between 

the hours of 7am to 7pm.  

There will be increased noise, 

dust and vibration levels 

associated with this work. We 

will do our best to minimise 

these.  

Road closure will be in place 

for the duration of these 

works. 

Due to the nature of the work, vehicle access to 

your property may be affected and where 

possible we will notify you on a one-to-one 

basis about your access. 

Street parking outside your property may not 

be available during the work times. No parking 

signs will be erected 24 hours before works begin.  
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